FILED 5/28/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 04578-2019
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 3:49 PM

To: Doug Wright

Subject: RE: ENG Staff Recommendation - DN 04335-2019 - Dkt 20190000

Good Afternoon Doug

Per your request DN 04335-2019 will be returned to FPL.

From: Doug Wright

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 3:47 PM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Jeff Doehling; Jim Breman

Subject: RE: ENG Staff Recommendation - DN 04335-2019 - Dkt 20190000

Hi Nick,
Please return this confidential document to FPL. Thanks!

Douglas Wright

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Office: (850) 413-6682

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 2:04 PM

To: Doug Wright

Cc: Joann Parsons; Kandis May; Brian Schultz

Subject: ENG Staff Recommendation - DN 04335-2019 - Dkt 20190000

Good Morning Doug
Please see attachment for staff recommendation form DN 04335-2019 in docket 20190000-OT.

04335-2019 - FPL (Cox) - (CONFIDENTIAL) - Response to staff’s [10-year site plan] first supplemental data request, (Nos.
64 and 67).

Sincerely,
Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission



2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
(850) 413-6760

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





